


CLIA #: 36D0348966

August 31, 2023

Attn: James E Gatton
Community Blood Center dba Solvita
349 S Main St
Dayton, OH  45402

       

Dear James E Gatton :

We have processed the name change for your laboratory.  Our files have been updated to reflect the above information.   

You will not receive a new CLIA certificate until the end of the current certificate period.  This letter is your only documentation of the
change.

Please review this information for correctness.  If changes are required, indicate the corrections on a copy of this letter and return it to
our office.
     OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
     CLIA LABORATORY PROGRAM   
     246 NORTH HIGH STREET, 2nd FLOOR
     COLUMBUS, OH  43215

If we can be of further assistance in this matter, please contact us at   CLIA@odh.ohio.gov, call (614)644-1845 or fax (614)564-2478.

Sincerely,

Shannon M. Richey, R.N.
Shannon Richey, RN
Survey Administrator
CLIA Laboratory Program Supervisor
Bureau of Survey and Certification   
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